

**Headteacher:** Mrs Rachel Watts

Assistant Headteacher: Miss Jessica Hall / Mrs Polly Press

Copt Oak Road, Narborough, Leicestershire LE19 3EF

## **Dear Parents and Carers,**

At Red Hill Primary School, we are committed to providing your children with an engaging and enriching curriculum that brings learning to life.

With that in mind, we wanted to give you advance notice of two exciting trips planned for our Year 1 pupils:

- **In December**, the children will be visiting **The Curve Theatre** to enjoy a festive Christmas performance costing £20.41.
- In January, we will be heading to Sudbury Hall and the Museum of Childhood to deepen their learning around our topic on toys £22.67.

We understand that this is an expensive time of year. By sharing this information early, we hope it helps with planning and budgeting to give everyone the best chance of attending.

Further details, including exact dates and payment information, will be shared with you in due course. These will be the only trips that we will require contributions for during this academic year.

Thank you for your continued support.

Warm regards,

**Polly Press** 

